
PHILIPPINE EMBASSY IN MANAMA COMMEMORATES THE 153rd 

BIRTH ANNIVERSARY OF ANDRES BONIFACIO 

 
During the singing of National Anthem led by H.E. Alfonso A. Ver (4th from left) 

 
01 November 2016 – The Philippine Embassy in the Kingdom of Bahrain 
commemorated the 153rd Birth Anniversary of the Philippines’ national hero Andres 
Bonifacio on 30 November 2016 at the Embassy.  
 
The event was attended by Embassy personnel, its attached agencies, and wards at 
the Embassy shelter. 
 
The event started with the Singing of the national anthem and oath of allegiance to 
the Filipino flag followed by a simple breakfast. The film “Andres Bonifacio” was also 
shown to wards at the shelter after the flag raising. END 
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During the Oath of Allegiance to the Filipino flag. 

 

 

 
During the screening of “Andres Bonifacio” film with Atty. Emily Kristine C. Villanueva-Descallar and wards of the MWOFRC. 

 
 
 



 

 
 
Philippine Embassy Personnel and its attached agencies. 
 

 
 




